
Happy Holidays from the VFW

The VFW wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday
season

Dec 22, 2016

KANSAS CITY, Mo. - The Veterans of Foreign Wars of the U.S. extends its warmest
season’s greetings to all of our nation’s veterans, service members and their families, as well
as to all those who support them.

Over the coming weeks, as we gather with friends and family to celebrate the holidays and
ring in 2017 we must remember that it is the sacrifice of our nation’s veterans – generations
of veterans who have, and continue to sacrifice holidays away from their loved ones – that
keep our traditions alive and well.

From the VFW family to you and yours, we wish you a happy and safe holiday season. We
are forever grateful for your service.  

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2016/12/happy-holidays-from-the-vfw

https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2016/12/happy-holidays-from-the-vfw

	Happy Holidays from the VFW
	The VFW wishes everyone a happy and safe holiday season


